
Zoning Board of Appeals Tarrytown, NY    
Meeting Cancelled - Monday, August 14, 2023  

 

 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Zoning Board of Appeals of the Village of 
Tarrytown has cancelled its regular meeting scheduled for Monday, August 14, 2023, 
due to a lack of a quorum of the Zoning Board.  The items below are adjourned to the 
next regular meeting scheduled for Monday, September 11, 2023. 
 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES –  July 10, 2023 (to be considered on September 11, 2023)  
 
NEW PUBLIC HEARING  -    ADJOURNED  (to September 11, 2023)   

Gotham Design Planning and Development    
25 South Washington Street   
Variances to demolish the existing two-story single-family home and 1 ½ story detached garage 
in order to construct a new three-story primary structure with 4 dwelling units and six (6) on-site 
parking spaces.               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ZBA Site Inspection Schedule –Sunday, August 13, 2023 – Site Visit cancelled  
 
9:00 a.m. –  25 S. Washington Street – cancelled (to be rescheduled in September)  
      
 

 
updated:  8/7/23 

 

 

 


